
  

 

 
 

Together we can do it – ka taea e tatou – together we are able 
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2nd June 2023 

Illness 

As you will be aware the school has 

had a significant number of Covid 

cases and other winter illnesses 

circulating. Thank you to staff and 

whanau for doing your bit to keep the 

school operating and as many people 

as possible well. I wish to acknowledge 

our hardworking staff who have had to 

pitch in and help out with many tasks 

that are not part of their normal jobs 

during this time. Thankyou team you 

are amazing. 

We continue to ask that if your child is 

unwell, please keep them home until 

they are fit to come back to school. 

This is an important part of reducing 

the spread of illness. If your child is 

showing symptoms of being unwell the 

school will ring caregivers, for you to 

come and collect them.  

 

Parent/student conferences 

Unfortunately, we needed to postpone 

these due to staff illness. These will be 

rescheduled as soon as we are able to. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Matariki  

We will be joined by our Tainui Cluster 

Schools to celebrate Matariki on the 

30th of June. Further details to follow. 

 

Firewise 

This has been postponed, we will 

notify you of a new date as soon as 

one has been confirmed. 

 

Kings Birthday 

There is no school on Monday the 5th 

as we observe the Kings birthday. 

 

Change of Parent App 

We will no longer be using Skool Loop. 

We will be using an app called @school 

which is run from our student 

management system. We need emails 

from all caregivers to be able to send 

you set up details. This app will allow 

you to do all of the things you can 

currently do on Skool Loop and more. 

School interview bookings will be 

available next week. Please email 

admin@mokau.school.nz with your 

email details. 

 

 

Reminder: Mōkau School Board  
Casual vacancy for a parent 
representative 

A casual vacancy has occurred on the 
school board for an elected parent 
representative. 
The board has decided to fill the vacancy by 
selection. 
If 10% or more of eligible voters on the 
school roll ask the board, within 28 days of 
this notice being published, to hold a by-
election to fill the vacancy, then a by-election 
will be held. 
Request for a by-election should be sent to: 
 
Maree Jones 
Presiding member (chair)  
Mōkau Board 
Address 
344 Awakau Road, R D 1, Mokau, 3476 
Email: chair@mokau.school.nz 

by: Tuesday 20th June 2023 

 

Dates to remember  

 

June 

5th Kings Birthday Holiday 

26th/27th Matariki wānanga for the 

whole school      

30th Matariki Cluster celebration 

30th Last day term 2 

 

July 

17th Term 3 starts 

 

 

Den & Prue Olde 
Thank you 

 

 

 

Free bark for gardens 

If you are interested in some please 

ring Maree 067529765 it is 

located in Mōkau. 
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We would like to extend a huge  

to Richard and Hayley Hofmans 
for their generous donation of 

netball bibs and balls. Our 
tamariki have been learning 

how to play in the afternoons 
and are loving it! Sports can be 

difficult to get involved in 

where we are (so far from 
town!) so the extra equipment 

is very much appreciated. 


